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Friday 15th May 

Survey for Parents and Carers of Nursery, Reception, Year 
1 and Year 6 Pupils 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We have been working hard all week to formulate a plan for further reopening following the 
government’s announcement last week. Crucial to our progress with this is to gather the 
thoughts of our families. 
 
Today, parents of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 will receive a text message 
with a link. This link will take you to a survey which will give you a platform to share some of 
your thoughts about children returning to school.  
 
Please could you complete this over the weekend or by the end of Monday 18th May. 
 
We will be communicating with our other parents next week and I will share what the first 
phase of our plan is with you all next week on Friday 22nd May. 
 
#rdpsfamily 
 
Stay safe, 
Mr W Myers 
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